Comment 1:

Kristin Gadsden called (Tuesday, August 2, 2022 (573)424-2800) had some questions about the website and wanted to leave a comment before the IP meeting. She wanted to talk about needing guardrail, but didn't say where specifically, wanted to know if we were cutting any trees down and that she and the neighborhood would not want that, but also wanted to say she's for this project and that they need the sidewalk. I gave her my email address to send any comments that she or any neighbors can use to send in comments, I told her about the set of preliminary plans we have on the website they can look at and I mentioned the IP meeting on Monday, August 8, 2022 and that we have another set of plans out, a comment sheet and fact sheet all for people to take and that I can answer more questions there.

Kristin Gadsden < kcgadsden@gmail.com >

Fri, Aug 5, 5:00 PM (3 days ago)

Comment 2:

Elizabeth,

Thank you for your help over the phone this week in helping me understand more about this project. I've connected with some of my neighbors who are also interested in giving public comments regarding it. I've included my comments here for you to include in the file.

"Many in our neighborhood of Kings Meadow are happy to hear about the upcoming sidewalk project on Scott Blvd.! Good sidewalks along this very busy road will help to keep pedestrians safe.

One thing we ask in accomplishing this project is that the many trees that border Kings Meadow between Mt. Carmel Ln. and Christian Fellowship Rd. be left in place. These trees provide needed privacy for the homes whose yards border Scott Blvd. As well, for much of the rest of the Kings Meadow the trees provide much needed insulation from the noise pollution that drifts into the neighborhood from the traffic on Scott Blvd. We would greatly appreciate it if you would please do whatever is needed to help keep these trees remaining.

Also, will there be protective guardrails accompanying the new sidewalks? These would contribute additional safety for pedestrians who are utilizing the new sidewalks. This is especially true along the curve of Scott Blvd. which many drivers take at excessive speeds.

Thank you for your work and for receiving public comments from those living in the affected area!"

Thanks again, Elizabeth!

Kristin Gadsden

Comment 3:

Hi Allison,

Unfortunately, I wasn't able to attend the IP meeting last night and I looked for a public comment form but couldn't find one.

I think this is a very important project and wondered if there is a possibility to widen the sidewalk in this corridor to be a shared-use path? Either a 10' path or an 8' path with a buffer.

Lawrence Simonson CEO Local Motion

Public Comment Form

Scott/Broadway Sidewalk Project

We would appreciate hearing your thoughts about this project. You may make comments on this form and leave it with City staff at this meeting; or take it home to fill out and send it back within 14 days (August 22, 2022). Please write legibly. There is space for additional comments on the back of this form. Thank you for your input!

Comment forms can be mailed to: Elizabeth Farr

Public Works - Engineering Division

City of Columbia PO Box 6015

Columbia, MO 65205

Comments may also be email to:

pubw@como.gov

(be sure to include "Scott/Broadway Sidewalk Project" in the subject

line)

Please send comments by August 22, 2022. Thank you for your input!

Comme	nts:					
Please	consider	building	Some			baracade
6etwee	n the	<u> </u>			nd. Traff	ic is
very	fast in			of r	oad and	- there
is Ver	y little	sporce	between	funffic	and pe	destrians
it is	y little	angerous.		4.4	ŧ	
	5	7-				
				There is space for a	dditional comments	on the back of this form
** The	lifti-					
** <u>ine pers</u>	sonai intormatic	on requested be	iow is not req	uirea ana coula i	<u>e made avalla</u>	ble to the public.
Signatu	re: _ <i>/\till</i>	ran woll	Lg .			
Oigilata		0	<i>/</i>			
	-9 (11	a f		in their	zwidhof	(a) amon'l
Natha	n Lwda	υį		Malocan	20110	To grow, Can
Name	n Zuidh			E-mail	20110	Dagmail, (an
Name	n Zuidh B Mt		Ln	E-mail Columbia	MO	65203

Public Comment Form

Scott/Broadway Sidewalk Project

We would appreciate hearing your thoughts about this project. You may make comments on this form and leave it with City staff at this meeting; or take it home to fill out and send it back within 14 days (August 22, 2022). Please write legibly. There is space for additional comments on the back of this form. Thank you for your input!

City of Columbia PO Box 6015

Columbia, MO 65205

Public Works - Engineering Division

Comment forms can be mailed to: Elizabeth Farr

Comments may also be email to: <u>pubw@como.gov</u>
(be sure to include "Scott/Broadway Sidewalk Project" in the subject
line) Please send comments by August 22, 2022. Thank you for your input!
Comments:
1. Need a striped crosswalk where sidewalk nowle crosses TT.
a. Need a flashing light that can be activated by pedestrians
at this same crosswalk.
3. Need a Sign on westbound Broadway warning of
closswalk an across TT.
4. Need a Striped crosswell where route crosses Silvey Street.
5. It will be ideal if the sidewalk could be extended east
of yorkshine Drive to intersection with Park Deville Drive.
Cover There is space for additional comments on the back of this form
** The personal information requested below is not required and could be made available to the public.
Signature: Canalation
Carol Elliott, Member City of Columbia Porcycle Pedestrian Commission
L-man V
2502 Spanish Bay Stive Columbia Mo 65202
Mailing Address City State Zip

#5. (continued)
This would provide sale fedestian access to shopping
This would provide safe fedestian access to shopping at Fairviow Market Place (walmart), HyVee, and y bresinesses at the intersection of Broadway and Broad field Drive. 10. Should parking be prohibited on the south side of W. Broadway wales near intersection with TT (Strawn.
at the intersection of Broadway and Broad field Drive.
6. Should parking be prohibited on the south side of
_ W. Broadway wales near intersection with TT (Strawn.
Road)?